
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/29/2015 8:14:03 PM

Subject: FW: refugee resettlement program/Guantanamo terrorists ~ Website email from Sandra 
Zwolak

Looping you both in. 
KV

From: Phyllis Henderson [mailto:PhyllisHenderson@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 8:09 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: refugee resettlement program/Guantanamo terrorists ~ Website email from Sandra Zwolak

FYI. Here's the email I told you about. Phyllis

From: szwolak@gmail.com [mailto:szwolak@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 5:46 PM
Subject: refugee resettlement program/Guantanamo terrorists ~ Website email from Sandra Zwolak

Representative Henderson - I am extremely concerned about the refugee resettlement program. According to 
credible reports coming out of Homeland Security there is no way to vet these people and there are many young 
men of aCremilitary ageaC* in the mix. I do not want these people in Spartanburg, Greenville, or any other place 
in SC. First of all, Obama created this crisis and secondly there are ways to help these people without bringing 
them in the United States. Please STOP this resettlement program, congress and this president are putting this 
nation at great risk by exposing us to people who want to do great harm to this country and our citizens. 
IsnaC™t it governmentsaC™ job to protect us? Another issue is Guantanamo. Guantanamo needs to remain 
open and these terrorists should not be brought to SC or any other place in the United States. This is a national 
security issue and the consequences will be dire. Have you all forgot 9-11 already?? Sandra Zwolak PS Please 
contact me about your views on these two issues. Thank you.

Sandra Zwolak
300 West Silverleaf Street
Greer, SC 29650
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